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10th May 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Summer Picnic – Thursday 11th July 2024 

This year the Colmers Farm Summer picnic will be on Thursday 11th July (weather permitting). The 

children will be able to pick either fish and chips or sausage and chips with ice cream for desert – 

yummy. (vegetarian options will also be available) 

 

Children are welcome to bring a small blanket into school with them on this day to sit on and enjoy 

their food.  

 

We hope this will be an enjoyable lunchtime for all the children and let’s hope the weather is great 

on the day.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Williams 

Head Teacher  


